
If you have a graduate this year, 

please notify the church office!  We 

want to celebrate all our graduates 

and don’t want to miss anyone!  You 

will be receiving an email with a few 

questions for your graduate to answer.  This will be          

featured in the June newsletter and a video/PowerPoint 

for the worship service on May 23.  Dani Martlock will be 

contacting you to set up a time for the video.  Please 

email approximately 8 pictures of your graduate, from 

birth to senior picture, to the church office, or drop them 

by and we’ll scan them.  Again, please get in contact with 

Cindy Kite if you have a graduate this year … we don’t 

want to miss anyone!! 

Calling all amazing individuals!  Do you 

want to help the BUM Kids learn and 

grow through Children's Church?  We 

could use your help throughout the summer during the 

service.  Everything would be prepared and organized for 

you, you would just have to lead the children through a   

20-25 minute lesson and activity, hopefully engaging them 

to go forth and be the hands and feet of Christ.  Please let 

the Children's Ministry team know if you are interested in 

helping in any way.  Email bmetcalfe10@gmail.com if you 

are interested.  We appreciate you!   

The Trustees are still in need of volunteers to take the 

months of August and September to mow the church 

lawn.  If you would be willing to volunteer, please contact 

the office.  The mower is furnished! 

Volunteers are needed on Sunday morning to help           

run the projector during the worship service.  If you are 

interested in helping out the worship team, please                

contact Jackie Dunsmore.  If you’re not sure how, don’t 

worry, we will train you!  We promise this will not be an 

every Sunday obligation!   

The Mt. Sidney Ruritans will be selling chicken 

in the church parking lot on Saturday, May 24 

from 9-11 am.  Contact Stephen Metcalfe if you 

want chicken or have questions. 

Please be in Prayer for ...   

Members:  Tom & Jan Gorden, Lloyd Meadows, Judy Faby, 

Jean Radocha, Mary Tyree 

Extended Members:  Matt Foutz - brother-in-law of Nancy 

Colvin, grandson & great grandson of Gary & Bettina 

Ruleman, Jim Driscoll - father of Tara Stroop, Judy                        

Wheelbarger - sister of Barbara Miller & Sidney Moyer,               

Martha Stout - cousin of Don Truslow 

Happy Birthday to … 

28th - Sarah Cook 

29th - Gail Reese 

30th - Nadine Moore & Sarah Williams 

Sunday, May 9 is Helen Figgins 93rd birthday.  The family 

is holding a card shower for Helen.  Please send Helen a 

birthday wish.  Her address is … 1703 Freiden’s Church 

Road, Mt. Crawford, VA  22841. 

Sunday’s Sermon Title:  The Rejected Stone 

Scripture:  Acts 4:5-12 

         April 22, 2021 

HIKE FOR JESUS!   

On Sunday, April 25, leaving right after the church service, we will go hiking at Lookout                           

Mountain Overlook, which is a 3 mile round trip walk.  Bring a picnic lunch for you and your family 

and join us for an uplifting walk in God’s great outdoors with your church family.  There is no need 

to sign up, just meet in the church parking lot after church.  If it rains, the hike will be cancelled.  

Questions?  Contact Dani Martlock or Pam Roller. 


